

Newsletter No 072



1 December 2020

Tēnā koutou katoa, Malo e lelei, Talofa lava, Fakaalofa lahi atu, Kia orana, Namaste

Dear Parents / Caregivers

Year 9 Activity Day - Port Waikato

As part of our end of year programme for our Junior school, all of our Year 9 students are required to attend our activity day. The activity day will involve students demonstrating whanaungatanga among their peers while participating in a range of activities based at Port Waikato. They will have the opportunity to go swimming while they are there, please be aware that they will be supervised at all times and the swimming area is at a calm inlet.

The cost for this day will be covered by the school, as such all students are required to attend the trip.

Details of the day are below:

When:

Tuesday 8th December

8.40 am (meet in the hall)

Who:

All Year 9 students and supervising staff

What to bring:

Students come to school in mufti

Students must bring: packed lunch, drink bottle (water),

swimwear, towel, change in clothes.

This is a school event and all students are required to maintain the school expectations while we are off-site.

Please contact the school if you do not want your child to attend this activity day.

Kind Regards

John Rohs

PRINCIPAL